
13. THE CHRISTCHURCH CITY COUNCIL FINANCIAL PLAN AND PROGRAMME: 2004 EDITION

The Committee considered a report from Paul Melton, Financial Services Manager outlining the 2004
Financial Plan and Programme timetable.

The Committee received the information and noted the recommendation regarding provision of a
planning statement into the 2004 Annual Plan Process.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


